
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous 

support of [Organization's Name]. Your contributions make a significant difference in our 

efforts. 

As part of our commitment to improving our services and ensuring donor satisfaction, we kindly 

remind you to complete our Donor Satisfaction Survey. Your feedback is invaluable and will 

help us enhance our programs and initiatives. 

The survey will take approximately [duration] to complete, and your responses will remain 

confidential. To participate, please click the link below: 

Take the Donor Satisfaction Survey 

Thank you once again for your support. We truly value your opinion and look forward to hearing 

your thoughts. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Organization's Name]  

[Contact Information] 

%5bSurvey%20Link%5d

